What is a SEPAC or SEPAG Special Education Parent
Advisory Group?

A Special Education Parent Advisory Group, or SEPAG (sea-pag) is a state-mandated,
district-level, parent-driven group charged with providing input to the local school district
on system-level challenges in special education and related services.

A SEPAG should be structured to benefit all students with disabilities, not just a single
group of students, or a single issue. The more inclusive a SEPAG is, the more
opportunities there are to achieve positive outcomes."Each district board of education
shall ensure that a special education parent advisory group is in place in the district to
provide input to the district on issues concerning students with disabilities." (N.J.A.C.
6A:14-1.2(h))

Who can | contact regarding the SEPAC?

Lucy Di Maulo
Idimaulo@alkschool.org

Upcoming SEPAC Meeting Information:

https://www.nj.gov/education/specialed/parents/docs/SEPAG%20Guide-English-updated%204%
2016%2019.pdf
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